
Fischer, Janis

To:

	

joanne lyons@icgcomm .com
Subject:

	

ICG Telecom Group, Inc . 2003 Missouri Annual Report

Thank you for submitting the 2003 Competitive Local Exchange Carrier (CLEC) and Interexchange Telecommunications
Carrier (IXC) annual report to the Missouri Public Service Commission. I have reviewed the report . Since the CLEC
certificate was issued in case number TA-98-589, effective August 14, 1998 and the IXC certificate was issued in case
number TA-98-577, effective August 14, 1998 separate annual reports should be submitted . We will include the report
submitted under each certificate designation . Please advise if any of the information provided would not be appropriate if
reported separately .

Please call or email if you have any questions .

Regulatory Auditor IV, CPA
Governor Office Building
200 Madison St., Suite 440
Jefferson City, MO 65101
(573) 751-4257
janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov

THIS NOTIFICATION DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE .
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